
“Homeowners: Protect 
your tax dollars and 
register now for your Basic 
STAR exemption.” 
— Assemblymember Didi Barrett

Assemblymember Barrett: Reminding you to 
register for your Basic STAR exemption by Dec. 31



Assemblymember Barrett urges homeowners to 
register for their Basic STAR exemption by Dec. 31 

Homeowners should have received a  
letter from the NYS Tax Department  
with a personalized code and  
instructions to apply.

You can register quickly and easily  
by visiting tax.ny.gov or by calling  
518-457-2036.

Completing this one-time registration will 
ensure that you continue receiving your 
tax break.

Beware of solicitors offering a fee-based 
service to apply for STAR — signing up  
is free and easy.
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